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Monday 22nd January 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers of Squirrels class,  

 

As part of our ‘What makes animals unique?’ topic we have been learning about animals and how they 

grow and change. We have contacted ‘Hope Springs Small Holding,’ who had a stall at our recent 

Farmers Market. They will be supplying us with eggs and an incubator to hatch in the classroom, the 

chicks will then go and live on the farm. You can see pictures of the current chickens on the farm, and 

other animals here https://hope-springs.co.uk/.  

 

This will be such an eggciting opportunity for the children to watch the eggs.  

 

We look forward to sharing this experience with the children and seeing the new arrivals!  

 

Kind regards,  

 

Mrs Tucker  

https://hope-springs.co.uk/

